
Brens Pavilion 
Redevelopment

Project update
May 2022
City of Melbourne has commenced works to 
redevelop Brens Pavilion located in Royal Park 
between Melbourne Zoo and Royal Parade. 
Demolition and ground works are underway to 
prepare the site for the construction of the frame 
and roof. 

Pavilions in Royal Park

Brens Pavilion is being developed by City of 
Melbourne in partnership with the Victorian 
Government. It will include spaces for social 
activities and food preparation, eight gender 
neutral change rooms and two change rooms 
for umpires. 

This means more teams and community 
groups will be able to use the new facilities 
when the pavilion reopens, aligning with 
Council’s major initiative to increase and 
upgrade accessible, inclusive spaces for 
women in City of Melbourne sports facilities. 

This project is one of three pavilions in Royal 
Park to be upgraded by City of Melbourne. The 
Western Pavilion upgrade will be completed in 
May 2022, while Ryder Pavilion is currently in 
design.

Construction impacts
The redevelopment of Brens Pavilion will generate 
noise and some dust. Trucks will also be moving 
through the area during construction hours.

Sporting clubs are currently using temporary 
accommodation, however normal sports 
activities on the grounds will be able to continue 
throughout the redevelopment.

Clearing out the interior of the old pavilion

Stay informed
To find out more about this project, scan the QR 
code, contact 9658 9658 or visit melbourne.vic.
gov.au/cityprojects

Demolition works have started


